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THE WHITE HOUSE
.W'ASHINGTON

ffi Pece.mber 5, L96L

Dear General Norstad:

Since receiving your letter of Novernber 15 and its
encl-ogure, TISAGEURTs Instructions to SHAPE Plannersrtr
I have had these instructions studied by State and
Defense in relatlon to our basic poeition papef,, ItU.S.

Policy on Milltary. Actions ln a Berlin Conflict."
This study has resulted in eo@ents which L have
approved and norr enclose for your guldanee in pLanning
and in future relations with your tilATO coltreagues.

Secretaries Susk and tlcNamara w111 be in Paris next
week and wiLl want to talk over this matter with you.
Pl-ease take full advantage of the presence of the
Secretaries to gl-ve them the u-enefit of your viewg and
t,o set forth any dlfficul-tles which you may anticlPate
ln brlnging our Atl,ies ro a fu1l and sympathetlc Par-
ticipation ln our contingency preparations.

Sincerely,
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